
611 Pleasant Street Billboard Project Weekly Update 
#5 

February 12, 2021 

Since our last weekly report, the following has occurred: 

1. Light Blocking Technology Billboards: 
The Town has moved to a selected vendor contingent on Cove agreeing to certain 
requirements/restrictions of operation of the new boards. Cove has taken these 
requests under advisement. 

2. Tree Cutting Permits: 
Conservation Commission has a deadline of February 16 to finalize the Order of 
Conditions. 
Town’s letter of support for tree cutting permits that has to accompany the state 
application has not been received yet. 
Public input for tree cutting: There has been only one resident who indicated that she 
will give input that can be added to the application. If you have interest in having your 
opinion be added to this part of the state application process, please email me by 
February 22. Again, for your review, I attach the power point that depicts the trees 
that will be removed in several slides. 

3. As always, if you have any questions or comments, please feel free to email me. I will 
respond. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Ed 

Edward E. O’Sullivan 
Cove Outdoor LLC 
PO Box 590545 
Newton Center, Massachusetts 
02459 
Cell: 617-797-4235 
www.capital-inc.com 

 

https://capitalassociates-inc.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bd3c8791c666e5467db758606&id=60c6df6aae&e=42b6e50d31

